
 
 

No. 49 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr. Higgins to the Chief Minister:  
 
  
 Dundee Cyclone Shelter 
 

1. For the 300-500 people of Dundee the closest emergency shelter is 

Berry Springs. As Minister responsible for Emergency Services would 

you please advise what government’s plans for cyclone recovery are 

for these Dundee residents. 

 

 

 

 

 


